
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

September 29, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Fri Oct 1 
Vision/Hearing 
Screenings 
 

Sun Oct 3 
8:00 am  Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 

Wed Oct 6 
8:15 am Chapel 

Cougar Day on Friday:  We will have a Cougar Day on the first Friday of each month.  
Show your Cougar pride by wearing your cougar blue and white!   
 
Singing on Sunday:  Grades 3-8 will sing in the 8:00 service this Sunday,  October 3. 
Please have your child at church by 7:35 in the balcony to practice the hymn once before 
the service starts. We will be singing from the balcony. 
 
Volleyball: We play at the Hutchinson Rec center this Thursday at 4:30. Address is 900 
Harrington St SW, Hutchinson, MN 55350. Girls will be dismissed at 2:30. 
 
Vision/Hearing Screenings:  On Friday our school nurse, Mrs. Flock will conduct a 
hearing screening on all students.  On Monday, October 4th, a trained representative 
from the Lion’s Club (Mrs. Paxton), will conduct a Spot Vision Screening test.  This test 
checks for six potential vision issues some of which are:  myopia, hyperopia, strabismus, 
astigmatism.  Mrs. Flock will also screen the traditional method for visual acuity.  Please 
have your child wear their glasses for this screening. 
 
SMSU Parade:  Our school will have a float in the SMSU Homecoming parade on 
Saturday, October 9th.  If you and  your child would like to ride on the float we will line up 
by Independence Park between 10:30-10:45 AM.  We still need some volunteers to 
help with the float.  Please let the office know if you can help. 
 
Panther for a Day: The 6-8 graders will be headed to Great Plains Lutheran High School 
on Friday, October 8 to participate in Panther for a Day. We generally leave between 
9:00 and 9:30 to arrive there for lunch with the activities happening in the afternoon. We 
usually arrive back at school around 4:30 p.m. Once we have a finalized schedule from 
Great Plains we'll give you more firm details. Mr. Obry is in need of a couple drivers. If 
you are able and willing to help drive students please contact him by next Friday, 
October 1. 
 
Soccer PE's: Pastor Manian will be coming in on Mondays and Thursdays in October to 
teach the 3-8 graders the rules and some skills of soccer. This will begin Monday, 
October 4 so please make sure your children are dressed appropriately for these days. 
We thank Pastor Manian for his willingness to come in and do this for our students again 
this year.  
 
Fire Prevention Week:  Fire prevention week is October 3-9.  The  theme is “Learn the 
Sounds of Fire Safety”. The Kindergarten class will visit the fire station on Friday.  The 
Marshall Fire Department will be visiting our school next Wednesday for fire drills as a 
part of Operation E.D.I.T.H.  On Thursday, October 7th the third grade students will have 
an opportunity to experience a smoke filled building in a safe environment when they visit 
a portable smoke house.  Everyone is invited to an open house and burger meal at the 
fire department Thursday evening from 5:30 – 8:00.  
 
 
 
 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Kaylee Sandquist-1 
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8 
Ryker Kix-11 
Natalie Noble-22 
Kendrick Patterson-
22 
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